
 

 

 

CACE FLC, Annual Conference & Membership Announcement 
March 30, 2021 

Dear Members, 

Here we are, after a long year of dealing with the Pandemic and the many challenges it has brought to us all, both 
personally and professionally.   

It was our hope that we would be able to meet again in-person in 2021, however after careful consideration and 
the fact that the vaccination roll outs will most likely not be completed until fall, as well as many firms will still be 
implementing travel bans, we will not be able to fulfil that hope. 

CACE, as always, is committed to providing our members with the highest level of CLE.  We have decided to turn 
both the May 1-2, 2021 Future Leaders in-person Conference and the September 23-25, 2021 in-person annual 
conference into accredited webinars for the health & safety of our members.  

In February, we surveyed past Future Leaders Conference attendees and the majority voted to hold these 
webinars as a half day event.  We are now consulting with the Board and speakers and will be announcing the 
date for the Future Leaders webinar event in the next few weeks.  As well, the 2021 annual conference Co-Chairs 
and Conference Committee are hard at work at producing a slate of accredited webinars to commence September 
to November 2021.  The Board will also be planning a virtual AGM for this fall and will send out an announcement 
when the date has been confirmed.  Please watch your inboxes for announcements for all of these events. 

To thank our members for their support of CACE, and to assist in continuing to provide our members with the 
highest level of CLE, we are very pleased to share that all of our 2021 webinars with be complimentary to current 
members of CACE! 

To be considered a current member of CACE, you must renew your membership by May 31, 2021. Membership 
renewal for discounted bulk firm memberships for the 2021-2022 fiscal year is open March 1st until May 24, 2021.  
Individual memberships are able to renew from May 1-31, 2021.  Of course, in-house counsel memberships are 
still complimentary, though they must renew yearly to confirm their practice still qualifies. 

If you are unsure if your firm has a discounted bulk firm membership, or you need to change your administrator, 
please contact Tracy Scanks (tracy@proconadvantage.com) and she will be happy to assist.  For individual 
members and in-house counsel members, please login to your account on our website after May 1st to renew.  
The cost for membership renewal is the same as previous years and can be found by clicking here.  

With renewed hope & fingers crossed - please mark your calendars for the dates of our future in-person 
conferences starting in 2022. 

 CACE Future Leaders Conference – May 13-14, 2022 in Quebec City, QC 
 CACE Annual Conference – September 22-24, 2022 in St. John’s, NL 
 CACE Annual Conference – September 21-23, 2023 in Vancouver, BC  
 CACE Annual Conference – September 19-21, 2024 in Montreal, QC 
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We appreciate your dedication and support of CACE and sincerely wish you and your families stay safe and 
healthy during this challenging time. 

Amy Tibble, CACE President 2020-2021 
& 2020-2021 CACE Board of Directors 
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